HFC Committee

From: Johanna van de Woestijne <johannacalifornia@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 16, 2020 11:56 AM

To: HFC Committee

Subject: support banning feeding of feral animals, especially cats

Even feeding neutered feral cats is causing harm to the people’s public health and the native species. The cat parasite
Toxoplasma gondii is spread via feces, not the gonads. Wrong organ system. Feeding just attracts more cats and more
dumping of cats. Cats should be controlled by professional animal control services that can humanely euthanize cats
unsuitable for indoor life and forever homes.
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